
1/29/22 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

  We recently reviewed our online public file in preparation of this application and became aware that 

our biennial report in 2019 was not posted in our online public file.  We are unsure why, and can only 

speculate that the online submission process was more complicated then and we thought it was 

submitted.  We apologize for this oversight.  There have been no changes in ownership during the time 

we have owned the license.  We did post the most recent 2021 biennial report in a timely manner in 

November. 

 

Regards, 

 

Todd Mallinson 

President    

 

 


